
THE NEW CHADDERTON PARTNERSHIP 

INAUGURAL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

7.00 until 8.00pm Thursday 17th November 2022 

Chadderton Wellbeing Centre 

MINUTES 

 

Welcome:  Tony opened the meeting and welcomed the committee and fifteen visiting members to 
the AGM. 

Chair’s annual report:  Tony read out his report. 

Secretary’s annual report:  Graham read out his report. 

Treasurer’s annual report:  Duncan read out his report. 

Membership secretary’s annual report:  Jing read out the report from Adrian and Jing. 

Election of officers and committee members: 

Tony read out the nominations for officers received prior to 14th November 2023 which were ratified 
during the meeting: 

Chair: Tony proposed by Colin and seconded by Duncan.  Tony was re-elected unanimously. 

Secretary:  Graham proposed by Joanne and seconded by Duncan.  Graham was re-elected. 

Treasurer:  Duncan was proposed by Janet and seconded by Barbara.  Duncan was re-elected. 

Joint membership secretaries: Adrian and Jing proposed by Duncan and seconded by Elaine Brown.  
Adrian and Jing were re-elected. 

Management committee members:  The management committee was proposed by Colin and 
seconded by Barbara.  The management committee was re-elected on-block.  Member of the NCP 
Greg Hull was proposed by Adrian and seconded by Tracey.  Greg was welcomed to the management 
committee. 


